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Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in the teaching post at Wilton CE Primary School. Wilton is a happy 
school with 180 children on role including a resource base for children with speech, language 
and communication difficulties.  

We are looking for a great practitioner to join our teaching team in a year 1 class for at least 
1 day per week.  

Wilton CE Primary school is a proud member of the Diocese of Salisbury Academy Trust and 
work closely with the trust team and other schools as the school continues to grow. There is 
a dedicated staff team who are willing to go the extra mile for the children in the school and 
enjoy challenging themselves and the children alike. The children are well behaved and ready 
to learn in all year groups.  

We are an extremely inclusive school and proud of how we support children through the 
Thrive approach allowing them to be in the very best place to learn. There are a number of 
opportunities for staff to progress their knowledge and career within the trust and all staff 
are encouraged to attend professional learning opportunities. 

If you have any further questions or would like more information please do not hesitate to 
contact me. I warmly encourage visits to the school, so you can see for yourself the fantastic 
children that we have.  

Kind Regards,  

 

Richard Boase 

Headteacher 

 


